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For the 2021/2022 school year, your child’s teacher will be collecting $50.00 from each student to 
purchase school supplies for the students in their rooms instead of providing a supply list.   The 
supplies will be purchased in bulk several times during the school year.  Buying school supplies in 
bulk will allow us to buy quality supplies at reasonable prices. In the fall, students may be required 
to have individual boxes where they can keep their supplies separate. Boxes would be included in 
the school supplies fee. 

Please send $50.00 with your child on the first day of school.  Cheques should be made payable to 
“École Laura Secord School”.  These funds will also be used for classroom activities and special 
projects.   

Music 
Gr. 1-3:  Music supplies are provided. 
Gr. 4-6:  1 three-piece soprano recorder (can be purchased from the Music Program 
               or from a music store such as Quest or St. John’s.  All other supplies are  
               provided. 

Students in the Grades 4 – 6 French Immersion program only will need a French/English 
Larousse dictionary (approximately $10.00) - not a miniature one. 

Please note that all students at École Laura Secord School are asked to have white-soled runners 
(for physical education) to be left at school (extra pair).  Students should be able to tie laces 
independently or please send velcro. For younger students, please consider the ease with which 
your child can put on and take off their own shoes, as we change our shoes 8 times a day!  
Students are asked to bring one box of Kleenex for the school year.   

The first day of school for students in grades 1 - 6 will be 
Wednesday, September 8th, 2021. 


